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E-mail: Navysec-foimailbox@mod.gov.uk 

8 January 2021 

Dear 

Release of Information 

Thank you for your correspondence of 7 January 2021 in which you requested the following 
information: 

'• On display at the British Club Bangkok is the ship badge of an HMS Bulwark, 
presented to the Club on an officers' visit • 
• Given the badge is 50+ years old or so I assume it is HMS Bulwark (R08) 
• However I can find no record or internet reference of HMS Bulwark (R08) 
having visited Bangkok 
• Can the MOD provide me with the dates of any visit for insertion in our 
Timeline which I am researching' 

Your enquiry has been considered to be a requestfor information in accordance with the 
Freedom of Information (FOi) Act 2000. 

A search for the information has been completed within the Ministry of Defence and from 
the recorded information currently accessible to us, I can confirm that HMS BULWARK was 
operational off Thailand in 1967 and engagin.g with the Thai Marine Corps. 

Under section 16 (Advice and Assistance) of the FOi Act, you may find it useful to know that 
port visits and engagement by the Royal Navy during the 1960s were usually focussed on 
Bangkok or Sattahip (about 110 miles south of Bangkok). 

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the 
first instance. 

If you wish to complain about the handling of your request, or the content of this response, 
you can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information Rights 
Compliance team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-
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FOI-IR@MOD.GOV.UK). Please note that any request for an internal review should be 
made within 40 working days of the date of this response. 

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly 
to the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act. Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate 
your case until the Moo· internal review process has been completed. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Further details of the role and powers of the 
Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's website at 
https://ico.org.uk/. 

Yours sincerely 

Navy Command Secretariat - FOi Section 
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